
 

Memorandum 

To: Yader Bermudez, Retired Annuitant 

From: Gina M. Baker 

Date: 02/28/2022 

Re: Compliance Memo – Ferry Point Sewer Pump Station Improvement Project 

I have completed my review and bid analysis (for contract compliance only) of the Ferry Point 
Sewer Pump  Station Improvement Project. Six bids were submitted for this project.   
 

1. IBS USA INC. – Hayward, CA - $1,469,708  

2. Thompson Builders Corporation, Novato, CA - $1,948,000.  

3. McGuire & Hester, Oakland, CA - $1,995,000.  

4. Myers & Sons Construction, Cotati, CA - $2,355,000.  

5. W.R. Forde Associates, Richmond, CA - $2,418,000. 

6. Valentine Corporation, San Rafael, CA - $2,597,300. 

 

IBS USA, Inc. is the apparent low bidder.  Before award, they will be required to sign a First Source and 
Compliance Agreement to ensure compliance with the City’s local employment ordinance.   

 
Please email me with any questions/concerns.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


